
 

 

bulletin 

Year 9 Workplace Visits 

Recently all Year 9 students travelled into the Geelong CBD and visited a number of our P-TECH 
industry partners with a view to hearing about the different job roles people work in and also to see 
these organisations in their day to day operation. Hopefully this opportunity has provided students 

with some ideas for their future pathway and assist with course selection for 2020. 
 

Year 9 students had the opportunity to visit the real world of work recently.  
Students interested in learning all about Mechanical Engineering had the opportunity to visit our  

P-TECH partner Barwon Health - Biomed Engineering Workshop. Certificate II In Engineering Studies 
“Mechanical” is an option for interested students to select next year in Year 10 or Year 11. All thanks 

to the network of P-TECH industry partners that Newcomb Secondary College has. 


